
Cindy Reimer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jessica Radford <jessica.radford@hotmail.com > 
August 13, 2020 9:35 AM 
Cindy Reimer 

Subject: Fwd: EDAC Resignation 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jessica Radford <jessica.radford@hotmail.com> 
Date: August 12, 2020 at 9:29:53 PM MDT 
To: Brad Schultz <bschultz@coldlake.com>, Bernard Lefebvre <bernard@cblifestyle.ca> 
Subject: EDAC Resignation 

Hello Brad and Bernard, 

Due to my recent employment with the City of Cold Lake, I unfortunately have to resign from 
my position as a member of the Economic Development Advisory Committee. 

If there are any events in the future that require additional volunteers, or webinars that I could 
attend I would love to be contacted. 

Thank you for the experience and I hope to be involved one day again! 

Kind Regards, 

Jessica Radford 
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